Recycling Update

Pleasant View City is still recycling! Please see the most recent list of recyclable items below. Thank you for your cooperation.

Curbside Recycling Program

Always Recycle

Only these items can be added to your recycling bin. Anything other than the items listed are considered residue. Recyclables must be loose, never wrapped in plastic bags. Any food waste residue or liquids remaining in containers will contaminate the recyclables and will deem them debris.

- Cardboard
- Paperboard cereal boxes, shoe boxes
- Paper office paper, newsprint, NO SHREDDED PAPER
- Plastics 1 and 2

PETE #1- soda, water and some other beverage bottles

HDPE Natural #2- Milk Jugs

HDPE Colored #2- Laundry Jugs

Aluminum and Tin cans.

Do NOT Include These Items

- NO Plastic bags or plastic film of any kind, including grocery sacks, pet food bags, bread bags.
- NO Plastics #3-7
- NO Juice or Beverage Paper Cartons
- NO Food Waste
- NO Glass
- NO Disposable Diapers- YUCK!
- NO Medical Waste or Needles
- NO Grass, Green Waste, Wood
- NO Foam Cups or Containers
- NO Clothes or Shoes
- NO Children's Toys, Laundry Baskets or Large Plastic Items
- NO Batteries
- NO Dead Animals



Pleasant View News

April 2019





Mark your calendar -Founder's Day June 22, 2019

Garbage ReminderDon't overload your
garbage can.
Remember to keep
cans 6' away from each
other and 20' away
from vehicles to ensure
your cans are emptied.

Calendar of Events

- April 9: City Council
- April 18: Planning Commission

Easter Candy Grab



Come join the fun at the Annual Easter Candy Grab, taking place at 10:00 am sharp on Saturday, April 20th at Pleasant View Park (885 W Pleasant View Drive).

Group Pickleball Reservations

Group Pickleball Court reservations Wednesdays 7:00-8:00 or 8:00-9:00 \$20 hour. Reserve through the Recreation Sign-ups on the Pleasant View City website. www.pleasantviewcity.com

Founder's Day is Coming Soon!

Looking for some summer fun? Join us for exciting events to celebrate Founder's Day this June. Keep your calendar open on Saturday, June 22nd and watch for additional information coming soon. Planned events include a Pickleball mash, parade, water slides, food trucks, movie in the park, car show, salmon bake, fireworks, etc.

Youth City Council Applications Now Available

Are you interested in City Government and leadership? Are you in high school, or entering the 9th grade? The Pleasant View Youth City Council will be accepting applications for the 2019/2020 School Year from April 1st to June 7th. Applications are either available at City Offices, or by emailing a request for one to achristensen@pleasantviewcity.com. The cost is \$20 and includes a T-shirt.

Pleasant View Youth City Council is affiliated with the Utah Association of Youth Councils (UAYC). The mission of UAYC is to provide opportunities for youth to develop mature citizenship, leadership, a sense of personal achievement, and an understanding of government.

Come join the Youth City Council. They meet one evening about once a month and at least quarterly for service events, such as the City's Founder's Day and Santa's City visit!

Pleasant View Youth City Council Applications Now being accepted. Applications can be picked up from the Pleasant View City offices. Email achristensen@pleasantviewcity.com with questions.

Green Waste Vouchers

To assist with removal of green yard waste, the City is offering one single-use voucher (\$5.00 value) per household, to Weber County's Solid Waste Facility. To request a voucher, stop by the City Offices, call (801) 827-0450, or send a request to dminert@pleasantviewcity.com. The voucher expires September 30th and residents are responsible for hauling their own waste to the facility.

A Reminder from the Storm Water Department

With the warmer weather on the way there could be an increase in storm water run-off. Should you feel like you need sand bags to protect your property, they are available in the shop yard during business hours Monday through Friday. Once the pre-filled bag supply is depleted, you will need to fill your own bags using the supplies provided.

Meter Readings

Now that Winter has relinquished it's hold on us and meter lids are free of snow, your bill now reflects your actual meter reading. Over the winter months, the meters are estimated by a computer. Once the meters are read again in the Spring, your bill reflects the actual water usage during the time of estimation and any corrections from over or under estimates will work themselves out.

Pleasant View Founders Day 5K



Join us for the 7th annual Pleasant View Founder's Day 5K! This family friendly fun run will start on the canal above Weber High School and run East to Washington Blvd, then down Washington to Weber High Drive and down Weber High Drive to Barker park. The majority of the course is flat or downhill and will make for a fun, fast run for all ages. Race starts at 7am followed by breakfast at 8am.

Bring your family and friends to cheer you on and join you for the Pleasant View Founder's Day breakfast. The Founder's Day Breakfast is a fundraiser towards building a veteran's memorial near the Pleasant View City building. The breakfast is included with your race fee and is only \$5.00 for everyone else.

Register online at:

http://Anteloperacing.com/pleasantview5K



Open Burn Permits

Open burn permits may be applied for with the Utah Department of Environmental Quality via their website at www.air.utah.gov or by calling (801) 536-4000

Permits may be issued between March 30 and May 30 and between September 15 and October 30.